
From: Harper, Lauren J <ljharper@columbiasc.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/14/2016 4:00:56 PM
Subject: Re: Carolighting 2016

Gotcha - I'll let him know.

Thanks!

Lauren Harper
Advisor of Policy and Communications 
Office of the Mayor

1737 Main Street, Columbia, SC 29201 
Office: 803-545-3039
Cell: 803-908-2603

ljharper@columbiasc.net

We Are Columbia

From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 3:55:48 PM
To: Harper, Lauren J
Cc: Patel, Swati
Subject: RE: Carolighting 2016

Lauren,
The 2016 Governor's Carolighting sponsored by the Columbia Metropolitan Convention & Visitors Bureau is 
scheduled for Thursday, December 1, 2016 at 7:00pm.
The program has been completely revamped. Kelly Barbery is our contact with the CVB. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

From: Harper, Lauren J [mailto:ljharper@columbiasc.net]
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 3:29 PM
To: Patel, Swati
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Carolighting 2016

Oh, that's unfortunate...
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Please let me know if y'all are confirmed for Dec. 1. If not, we'd greatly appreciate another day.

Thanks for your help!

Lauren Harper
Advisor of Policy and Communications 
Office of the Mayor

1737 Main Street, Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-545-3039
Cell: 803-908-2603

ljharper@columbiasc.net

We Are Columbia

From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 3:26:56 PM
To: Harper, Lauren J
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Carolighting 2016

Hi Lauren,

I'm fairly certain we are confirmed for Dec. 1. I've copied Katherine Veldran who is handling Carollighting for 
our office.

Swati

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 14, 2016, at 3:06 PM, Harper, Lauren J <ljharper@columbiasc.net> wrote:

Hi Swati,

I hope all is well. I called the Office of the Governor today to ask about the Carolighting event, and 
they said they haven't set a date yet. Mayor Benjamin was wondering if there's any way it could 
NOT be Dec. 1 (that's his birthday <OutlookEmoji-IHIpng>).

Please let me know when your office has a date for it. He'd love to attend.

Thanks so much,

Lauren Harper
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